
 

A big thank you to everyone who took part and donated to the 

NSPCC Number Day on Friday 7th February.  

Westfield school Dressed up for Digits and raised £52. 80 from 

spare change being donated.  

Classes took part in many different number related activities 

throughout the day including a number hunt to find the hidden 

treasure, colour by numbers, number songs and role play shopping.  

           

 


